MS: LLOYDSREGISTER. STOCKHOLM. TELEPHONE: NO: 440340

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Bellmansgatan 15,

Stockholm SO 31st August, 1962,

RECEIVEPD
= 3 SEP 1962

The Secretary,
LONDON,

Dear Sir,

s/s "BELE" - No. 01234 in Rez. Book.,

We have to acquaint you that the Owners of the above named
vessel have applied for permission to postpone the Special Survey, due
10.62, until October, 1963, and are prepared to carry out a condition
survey to that effect. It is the Owners' intention to dry dock the vessel
next Spring.

We shall be glad to learn what reply should be given to the
Owners.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS, Stockholm,
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